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Leadership Message 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we come to the close of another busy school term, I want to take 
a moment to reflect on all that we've achieved together. 

This term has been filled with growth, resilience, and remarkable                                   
accomplishments across our school community. Whether it was in the classroom, 
at the F1 finals, through creative assemblies, our fantastic pop-up event, or in 
quiet moments of learning, our students have continued to show enthusiasm, 
curiosity, and a commitment to excellence. They truly are at the heart of all we 
think, say and do. 

I would also like to thank our dedicated staff for their hard work and tireless    
support. Your passion for education and care for our students are what make this 
school a thriving and supportive environment. To our parents and carers, your 
ongoing involvement and encouragement play such a vital role in our shared        
success—thank you for being true partners in education. 

As we head into the break, please take time to rest, recharge, and reflect. We look 
forward to returning with renewed energy and excitement for 
the opportunities that lie ahead in the summer term! 

Dates for your Diary 

11th April  

School Closes for Easter 

No FRIDAY CLUB today 

21st—25th April 

Spark Active Holiday Camp 

28th April  

School Opens  

29th April 

SEND Surgery 

Baby Talk 2pm 

5th May 

Bank Holiday School Closed 

6th May 

SEND Surgery 

12th—15th May 

YR 6 SATS WEEK 

SPANISH Support for the Easter Holidays: 

Medical Tracker 
In the summer term, school will begin using an 
electronic Medical Tracker. This system will 
replace the paper-based records that we             
currently keep of First Aid and Medications and 
will enable us to more efficiently communicate with families 
regarding school-based First Aid incidents.  

Change to Lunches  

After the Easter Holidays children who bring 
a packed lunch will be expected to take all 
rubbish and food back home so parents are able to monitor 
consumption better. 

The message is in response to new government guidelines that mean 
schools must place greater emphasis on sorting and recycling waste.  

Safeguarding concerns email:  

safeguarding@hodgehill.create.org.uk 

Worried about a child: call the police on 999 or CASS on 0121 
3031888 

Mental Health support: forwardthinkingbirmingham.nhs.uk 

Hola! 
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Pupil of the Term Marvellous Mathematicians 
EYFS 

Ayaan, Maria, Khaled, Hashir 

Year 1 

Safaa, Iqra 

Year 2 

Emaan, Joshua, Hareem 

Year 3 

Adam, Yaqub, Isabella 

Year 4 

Ummah, Rehan, Sohaib, Anaisa 

Year 5 

Esha, Hassan, Rasim 

Year 6 

Tabish, Haider, Muhammad M, Fatimah 

 

EYFS 

Dawu`d, Adam, Haashim, Ishaaq 

Year 1 

Ibrahim, Arham, Hoorain 

Year 2 

Hifza, Talha, Muhammad Musa 

Year 3 

Yusuf, Shayion, Eshaal 

Year 4 

Arhaam, Haroon, Shahzaib, Zakariyya 

Year 5 

Yusff, Tahil, Muhammed Raheem 

Year 6 

Mohid, Eva, Saniya, Hussain 

Areesha 

Zidan Z 

Amira 

Sudays 

Hanan 

Emaan Faariyah 
Ameera 

Musa 

Talha 

Iqraa 

Taha 

Ahmedraza 

Eesa 

Hoorain 

Amelia 
Raihaan 

Qamber 

Yusef 

Haniya 

Mehira 

Lina Aiza 

Mohammed 
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